
The Golden Manor isn't the only new business
coming to our little small town. Back in October,
the Willow Creek Press reported the old Barnaby
Estate was getting a makeover and becoming a
safe palce for our senior population. According to
Angelo Creek of Firm Foundations, restorations
are on schedule to be finished in May with a grand
opening in early June.

But that's not the only project he's working on.
According to council records, an anonymous
donor has purchased the final empty shop on Main
Street. Records don't say what establishment is
going in the shop. A strange story for sure.
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Put a little Spring in your step!
Join us on Sunday March 23rd as we
celebrate the coming of Spring and the

freshness it will bring us.
Come enjoy the possibilities as we eat,
drink and dance the day away. You
never know what new beginning will

find you.

Easter is just around the corner and we
need your help! We are now collecting
donations of candy and small toys to fill

eggs and baskets for our Easter
Eggstravaganza. Please drop off any

donations to Ivan at the One Stop Shop.

$1.00

Council bylaws have always required that business
owners be upfront about their plans for any new
venture in town unless approved solely by the
founding family. Which begs the question, did Angelo
Creek approve the new business? Why the secrecy?
What new shop is coming to Willow Creek and who
is the owner? This reporter will discover the secret
and be sure to pass along the information. It's only fair
to the residents.
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What could be coming to our small town?
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